FANCLOTH FAQ’S

[bookmark: _GoBack]Q: Do I have to have the money now or when the product comes in? 
A: Whenever works best for you! You can pay now or when you receive your items.
Q: Do you take credit/debit cards?
A: Unfortunately, no. However, we can take cash or checks made payable to Hartville Bands.
Q: When will I receive my purchase?
A: All items will be in by 2/12/16. 
Q: Can I put my name or sports number on my items?
A: Yes! You can personalize any item in the catalog that has “PZ Available” by it in the catalog for an upcharge. Adding a name is $5 and adding a number is $3. 
Q: How do I know what size to order?
A: Most of these items, save a couple, are true to size. However, if you want to make 100% sure that your items will fit, Fancloth has sizing charts for all of their items online at http://www.fancloth.com/sizechart/.
Q: What will the money raised from this fundraiser be used for?
A: The money raised from this fundraiser will be used primarily to purchase new, much-needed uniforms for the marching band.

If you have any more questions, please contact Miss Blaylock at blaylocka@hartville.k12.mo.us. Thank you for your support!
